
Setting up was a lot to do quickly. 
Thank you to all those that helped! 

     

February 13th at 4:00 pm we 
gathered together to celebrate 
the “Birthday of the Trees.” 
This biblical holiday instructs 
those that work the land on 
harvesting and providing for 
those in need. 

      
We enjoyed tasting dates, figs, 
grapes, olives, almonds, 
pomegranates, wheat, barley, 
and other fruits and nuts, 
mixing our juice to match the 
seasons, and learning about 
the significance of each item.

     
 We viewed a video from the 
JNF, learned about planting 
trees and thanked HaShem for 
our blessings.

      
In the spirit of helping those in 
need, we collected  non-
perishable food items for the 
food bank.

Tu B’Shevat 2025 

We had 43 people attend, a great turn out!
To view additional photos, see 

the Event Photo tab on the 
home page of our web site 

bethemethaz.org 

http://bethemethaz.org

